



November 15, 2023

Dear Bloomfield Township Resident:

Bloomfield Township has undertaken a program to improve the water system throughout the Township in order to continue to provide high quality water service for its residents. Your subdivision has been identified for improvements in the next several years. The Township will begin engineering design on the system in the next month and part of that process includes survey work by Hubbell, Roth, & Clark, Inc., the Township's engineering consultant.

Hubbell, Roth, & Clark, Inc. surveyors will be in the roadways and road rights-of-way to gather pertinent data. The surveyors will have proper ID and be in marked vehicles throughout the process. In addition to the survey work, soil borings will also be taken in your subdivision by G2 Consulting Group and their subcontractor. Once the survey work and soil borings are completed, design will begin. Construction is expected to begin in Fall of 2024. Additional information will be provided prior to the start of construction.

Should you have a concern or question about the project, please notify the Project Engineer or Bloomfield Township Engineering and Environmental Services Department, as listed herein:

HRC: Christopher Ross, P.E. 555 Hulet Drive Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303 248-330-7344

cross@hrcengr.com

Bloomfield Township: Paul Palace

4200 Telegraph Road Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303 248-594-2809

PPalace@bloomfieldtwp.org

We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this important water main replacement project. It is greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

HUBBELL, ROTH & CLARK, INC.

Karyn M. Stickel, P.E. Senior Associate

Christopher N. Ross, P.E.

Project Engineer

CR/KS

pc:

Bloomfield Township; Mr. R. Corey Almas, P.E., Ms. Angela Hysinger, P.E., Mr. Paul Palace, Mr. Noah Mehalski

HRC; File